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Sent: Wednesday, 5 November 2008 10:33 PM 
 
Subject: Submission- re: Fair Increase 
 
To whom it may concern, 
  
Im writing to express my dissapoint at the proposed fair increase if 17% for my train fare. 
  
Currently costing $44 per week, I can see no justification for a rise in costs.  
  
My current issues are: 
  
- The poor state of trains 
- Lack of frequency 
- No air con 
- Only 6 carriages in peak hour resulting in many people having to stand. If I do manage to 
get a seat, i end up with an ass in my face. 
- Consistantly late running 
- Today, i actually stepped onto the platform only to find my train leaving - 1 min 40 seconds 
early. This is equally frustrating when I work around a time table and in this case resulted in 
me missing an appointment. 
  
  
If the fare increase was to go ahead, i would hope that these issues would be resolved.  
  
  
 


